March 29, 2023

City of Crete

Downtown Revitalization Program
243 E. 13th St.

Crete, NE 68333

To: The administrators of the City Of Crete Downtown Improvement Project.
Attention: Tom Ourada and Jerry Wilcox.

The purpose of this letter is to request additional funding from the Southeast Nebraska
Development District (SENDD). During the time of the Downtown Revitalization Program (DTR)
in Crete, Covid had destroyed the market on materials.and labor.in the United States. Costs
were changed and estimates had increased. A proposed project required funding in the amount
of at least twenty (20%) of the total project costs. The total costs of the window replacements at
1334 Main St., Crete, Nebraska, totaled almost $14,000. | have paid the total amount of the
funding and will be requesting an additional $5,200.00. This will bring the total of the $5,000.00
of the previously granted, and the $5,200.00 in additional grant funding to $10,200.00.

Thank you for your consideration,

N

Scott Skala

Skala Investments
770 County Road 2400 =
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